Educational Policy and University Standards Committee Report

December 6, 2010

As requested by the Representative Faculty Assembly, EPUS has reconsidered and amended its adaptation of the various FRPA models for use as the Annual Scholarly Report and included a section on Professional Practice. The new model is submitted for action by the Assembly this Friday, December 10.
EPUS has consulted with Senior Associate Vice Chancellor David Moon on proposed system-wide changes to the Administrative Policy Statement on Standards, Processes and Procedures for Comprehensive Review, Tenure, and Promotion. The Committee is available to review any proposed changes to UCCS policies in these areas.
EPUS is reviewing feedback on the Student Academic Honor Policy from both the Deans’ Council and from University Attorney Jenny Watson. The Committee hopes to bring this Policy to the Assembly this spring.
Finally, due to my sabbatical leave this spring, I have resigned as chair of EPUS and am pleased to announce that committee members have selected Professor Andrea Hutchins as EPUS’s new chair. Congratulations and sympathy (but mostly congratulations) to Professor Huthchins.
Respectfully submitted,

Tom Napierkowski

